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REGULAR MEETING 
ORDINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE  
March 16, 2020 
 
A REGULAR MEETING was held by the Ordinance subcommittee of the City Council & WPC Authority on 
Monday, March 16, 2020 in the City Hall Auditorium. 
 

Present were Mayor Elinor Carbone, Chairman Frank Rubino and Councilwoman Anne Ruwet. 
 

Chairman Rubino called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.   
 
Discussion Regarding the Formation of a Veterans Advisory Committee 
Mayor Carbone provided a brief background on the Veteran’s Service Office and its leadership.  She also 
informed the committee of the statutory responsibilities relative to local veteran’s services and benefits 
and emphasized the importance of establishing a Local Veteran’s Advisory Committee, per C.G.S §27-135. 
 
Recommendation to Schedule a Public Hearing 
On a motion by Councilwoman Ruwet, seconded by Councilman Rubino, the Council voted unanimously to 
recommend that the City Council schedule a public hearing to solicit citizen input regarding the formation 
of a Local Veterans Advisory Committee. 
 
Adjournment 
On a motion by Councilwoman Ruwet, seconded by Councilman Rubino, the committee voted unanimously 
to adjourn the meeting at 6:16 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jonathan R. Draper, Asst. Clerk 
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